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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Seeking Letters of interest from a Resident Interested in Serving on the 
 

MENOMINEE COUNTY/TOWN OF MENOMINEE  

PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
One term to expire on April 30, 2022 

 
 
Any resident of Menominee County who is interested in serving as a commission member on 
the Menominee County/Town of Menominee Planning Commission please send a letter of 
interest outlining your recognized ability and demonstrated interest in the community.  
Appointees are compensated for their participation at Planning Commission meetings. 
 
For more information on the Planning Commission please visit the Menominee County Web 
Site at www.co.menominee.wi.us  and click on the “News and Events” tab for the revised 
County and Town Comprehensive Plan. 
 
If you are interested please mail a letter of interest no later than October 14, 2020 to: 
 
 

Mr. Jeremy Weso 
Menominee County Administrative Coordinator 

Menominee County Courthouse 
P.O. Box 279 

Keshena, WI 54135 
 

 
The Menominee County Board of Supervisors will appoint a new member from among those 
submitting letters of interest at the October board meeting on Thursday October 22, 2020 at 
5:00 pm.  Any person seeking appointment to the Board is encouraged to attend the Board in 
the event there are any questions. 
 

 

http://www.co.menominee.wi.us/

